
Autumn Term 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

We endeavour to keep parents informed so please do take the time to read and take note of the following dates for this term. In addition, during the course of the year, you will receive updates in the form of letters, newsletters (subscribe on the website), social media sites (Twitter) and text messages but also please take a look at our website. As a reminder, children in Foundation are part of our Key Stage One. It will be indicated when classes are doing separate events.  

Monday Afternoons- Year 1 are Swimming until Monday 15th October 2018 
Children must have a swimming kit (labelled with their name) in school for these sessions. 
Thursday Afternoons- Year 2 Wild Tribe until Thursday 18th October 2018 
Children will be taking part in Wild Tribe sessions in our school grounds and/or Windmill Woods on a Thursday afternoon. These sessions will be taking place regardless of the weather so we ask that children have wellies/old trainers and a set of old clothes. The school provides a waterproof coat and trousers. Please label these items with their name, including their bag. Please let the Year Two team know if you can help. 
Week beginning 24th September 2018 Year 1 and 2 Clubs to start

A club letter will be sent out detailing the clubs available for Year 1 and 2. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis so please make sure you return your letter promptly as places are limited. A confirmation letter will be sent out if your child has a place. 
Monday After School Gym with Miss Pearce: Year 1 and 2. 
Thursday After School Wild Tribe with Miss Jones: Year 1 and 2. 
Friday 28th September 2018 Harvest

As part of Harvest this year, please bring donations of food to school. Food items will be donated to the foodbank. Children will be doing some poems/ performances within school. 

Tuesday 9th October 2018 KS1 parents ‘Come into Class and Read with your Child’ 9am - 9.30am

Year F, 1 and 2 classrooms will be open for parents to come and read with their child. 

Thursday 11th October 2017 Year 1 and 2 Project Homework hand in
If your child has completed project homework related to ‘Shiver Me Timbers’, please ensure that they have brought it in today.
Tuesday 16th October 2018 Dress as a Pirate Day! For Year One and Two

Tuesday 16th October 2018 Year 1 and 2’s ‘Shiver Me Timbers’ Project Showcase and Year F’s Showcase of work 2.45pm – 3.15pm

In Year 1 and Year 2, you are invited in to see what your child has been learning in their ‘Shiver Me Timbers’ project this half term (including the homework that the children have produced). Year F parents will also be invited in to see their child’s learning this half term.

Wednesday 17th October 2018 KS1 Cake Sale

Cakes will be sold during KS1 break time. The school will provide the cakes. All cakes will be 20p. Please can children bring money in a purse/envelope labelled with their name. 

Parent Consultations will take place before Half Term. Friday 19th October is an INSET day for parental consultations. 
Monday 22nd October 2018 Half Term Week
Back to school on Monday 29th October.

Monday Afternoons- Year 2 are Swimming until Monday 3rd December 2018 

Children must have a swimming kit (labelled with their name) in school for these sessions. 
Friday 2nd November 2018 Harvest Assembly

Each class will be performing a song, poem or dance in our school assembly on Friday. Due to space in our Hall we won’t be able to invite parents this year. 
Tuesday 6th November 2018 ‘Bright Sparks’ Enrichment Day 

As part of Key Stage’s project ‘Bright Sparks’, we will be having a themed enrichment activity day. 

Thursday 8th November 2018  KS1 Parents ‘Come and Learn Maths Workshop’ 9am – 9.30am
Year F, 1 and 2 classrooms will open for parents to come and learn maths with their child. This will be a great opportunity to find out about what your child needs to learn and how it is now taught. We will be focusing on the importance of number and place value.  
Wednesday 28th November 2018 KS1 Cake Sale

Cakes will be sold during KS1 break time. The school will provide the cakes. All cakes will be 20p. Please can children bring money in a purse/envelope labelled with their name. 
Thursday 29th November 2018 Year 1 and 2 Project Homework hand in

If your child has completed project homework related to ’Bright Sparks’, please ensure that they have brought it in today.

Monday 3rd December 2018 Whole School Decorations day
The children will be making Christmas cards, calendars and decorations, some of which will be sold at the Christmas Fair.
Tuesday 4th December 2018 Year 1 and 2’s ‘Bright Sparks’ Project Showcase  and Year F’s Showcase of work 2.45pm – 3.15pm

In Year 1 and Year 2, you are invited in to see what your child has been learning in their ‘Bright Sparks’ project this half term (including the homework that the children have produced). Year F parents will also be invited in to see their child’s learning this half term.
Wednesday 5th December 2018- Whole school Christmas Dinner

Christmas Dinner for the whole school. 
Monday 17th December 2018- Whole school Wrap a gift day

Children will have the opportunity to purchase (for a small amount) and wrap a gift for a family member. *Further details to follow.

Christmas Fair (after school)- Date to be Confirmed by the Friends of Windmill
The children will be selling items at the Christmas Fair that they have made during decorations day. 
Wednesday 12th December 2018 Visit to Key Stage Two Christmas Carol Service

Key Stage One Nativity 2018- Date to be Confirmed
Due to our new classroom being built we will be holding our Key Stage One Nativity this year at Launceston Town Hall. We will be doing one Nativity performance to parents at 2.15pm. Date to be confirmed. 
Wednesday 19th December 2018 Whole school Christmas Party
*A separate letter to follow.
Thursday 20th December 2018 Last day of term

The spring term starts on Tuesday 8th January 2019.

There may be other events that will take place during this term and, if so, we will notify you of these separately. 
Many thanks for your support,
The ‘Key Stage One’ Team
